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VMT protections

Christina Johnson <xtnpham@gmail.com>
Thu 11/19/2020 4:08 PM
To:  GeneralPlanStaff <GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Hello, 

My family lives in the area you call the Evergreen East Hills Development Policy area. We call it the East 
Side. I am writing to urge you to adopt the staff recommendation and transition to the Vehicle Miles 
Traveled standard.

Making this transition will respect the wishes of the East Side community, which includes my family 
members. We want to be able to begin planning to bring new jobs, affordable housing, and parks to our 
neighborhood in the next 20 years.

Please listen to the community and adopt the VMT standard.

Thank you,

Christina Johnson

 

 


